
Our Mission 
                S T A T E M E N T  

 

The mission of St. Luke Parish is  

to create a welcoming, faith filled, 

religious environment where 

relationships – both spiritual and 

personal – are built upon the 

teachings of Jesus Christ. We are a 

vibrant Catholic community open 

to diverse attitudes, approaches 

and paths, centered on Catholic 

principles and beliefs. Works of 

charity, human concerns and 

spiritual development are fostered 

and nurtured through participation 

in the sacraments, our parish 

liturgies and ministries. We are a 

people of dreams, seeking to 

experience Christ in ourselves,  

our families, the community  

and the world around us. 
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I believe it is in discovering our call in life that we also 
discover that we are loved and called to love in return. In that 
discovery we find a new presence - a resurrection presence 
that makes a home within us. It is a feeling of welcome that 
we experience that extends from the Easter joy to the realities 
of each and every person that comes into our life. This Easter 
morning the word HOME takes on new meaning for all 
Christians who have anticipated a new life in faith. Life and 
Resurrection are powerful images for our world these days. 
More than ever before, perhaps, we find ourselves very fragile 
and vulnerable. We seek a peaceful place – a safe haven – a 
place we can call HOME!  
 
For many of our brothers and sisters, this Easter is their first 
at St. Luke Parish, as new parishioners and new Catholics. 
How gratifying to see their excitement. Their energy and 
enthusiasm is breath- taking. The energy and life that comes 
to all of us this time of the year has allowed us to see the 
light in the window and we know that we are home. Don’t lose 
sight of that light. It is the Lord who provides the light and it 
is the Lord who will sustain that light for all of us throughout 
the coming year.  
 

 Happy Easter from our Home to Yours!    Father Mike   
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April 16, 2017 ~ Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord 
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SACRAMENTS 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation ~ The Sacrament of Reconciliation 

is celebrated individually every Saturday afternoon at 4pm or by 

individual appointment with Father Mike at any time. 
 

Baptisms ~ Parents are urged to begin preparation for this 

sacrament three months prior to delivery. The Sacrament of 

Baptism is celebrated every Sunday at 12:45pm. You will be 

invited to attend a Pre-Baptismal session either before or after the 

birth of your child.  
 

Christian Marriage ~ The couple should contact the office one 

year before the desired date for the marriage to insure proper 

preparation for this Sacrament. 
 

Ministry to the Sick ~ If anyone among you is physically 

handicapped, aged, hospitalized, sick or shut in, please call the 

office so that we can be attentive to those who are in need. 
 

Hospital Visitation ~ Please notify the Parish office when a 

member of the family is in the hospital due to illness. 
  

Confirmation, First Eucharist & Reconciliation ~ Though 

immediate preparation is given to all before receiving these 

sacraments, candidates are expected to receive a Christian 

upbringing in their family life through formal religious education 

classes and at Sunday worship in the years prior to receiving 

these sacraments. 
 

Parish Membership ~ Our Parish family invites all of its 

members to participate fully in our spiritual and social life. Every 

family moving into the parish is requested to register. If you move 

to another parish, or change your address, please notify us.  
 

IMPORTANT NUMBERS 
 

Rachel’s Vineyard ~ Natural Family Planning, Adoption Services, 

Post Abortion Healing and Reconciliation 973-777-8818 

Adoption@CatholicCharities.org and RachelsVineyard.org 
 

Alcoholics Anonymous ~ 1-800-245-1377  
 

DAYTOP ~ A non-profit substance abuse treatment and education 

program for adolescents, located in Mendham 1-888-4DAYTOP 

 
 
 
 
 

Regular Mass Schedule  

Monday/Wednesday/Friday  

9am 

Saturday Evening ~ 5pm 

Sunday Mornings ~  

7:45am, 9:30am & 11:15am 
 

Regular Office Hours  

(The facility is closed on Tuesday) 

Monday/Wednesday/Thursday 

8:00am-3:00pm 

Friday  

8:00am-2:00pm  
 

 

Please take advantage of our  
 

ELECTRONIC GIVING  
 

for your weekly donations. This will greatly 
reduce the cost incurred with the current 

envelope system. We are strongly encouraging all 
of our parishioners who presently use the very 
costly paper envelopes to switch to our very 

secure online bill pay. It is very simple to use. 
Any questions please call our business office at 
908-876-3515 ext 20 and they will be happy to 

step you through the process - thank you for your 

continued generosity and support. ~ Father Mike 

Please remember St. Luke Parish 
in your estate planning  

 

Our Parish Staff  
Michael J. Drury ~ Pastor 
Ext. 4  frmichaeldrury@gmail.com 
 

Parish Residence (evenings) 908-876-9088 
 

In case of an EMERGENCY,  
Fr. Mike may be reached at 908-380-3637 

Kenneth E. Lasch ~ Weekend Associate 

Robert M. Diachek ~ Weekend Associate 

Thomas Healy, Jr. ~ Permanent Deacon 
thealy@nyp.org 

Kevin Cleary ~ Permanent Deacon 
kevincleary@embarqmail.com 

Ray Chimileski ~ Permanent Deacon 
ray@operationchillout.org 

Lyn Ertle ~ Pastoral Associate    
Ext. 17  lynertle@gmail.com  

Maureen Murtagh ~ Director of Religious 
Education    Ext. 16   maureen@stlukelv.org 

Nina Dorlon ~ Youth Minister & God Squad  
Ext. 18  nina@stlukelv.org   

Jody Wozniak ~ Parish Secretary 
Ext. 10   jody@stlukelv.org 

Christina Diehl ~ Communications   
Ext. 12  christina@stlukelv.org  

Joseph Perno ~ Parish Business Administrator 
Ext. 20 pernoltd@embarqmail.com 

Ron Cohen ~ Assistant Business Administrator 
Ext. 20 rcohen2710@gmail.com 

Jodi Galloway ~ Bookkeeper/ Child Protection 
Coordinator 
Ext. 20 businessoffice@stlukelv.org 

Mike Wozniak ~ Maintenance Coordinator (part-time)   
Ext. 14  mike@stlukelv.org        

Gene Russo ~ Asst. Maintenance Coordinator  (part-
time)  Ext. 19  gene@stlukelv.org        

Susan Keating ~ Preschool Director  
Ext. 41  preschool@stlukelv.org  

Trustees ~ Tim Duffy, Steve Shanley, John Crimi 
To reach the Trustees, please call the office.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

If any person may have been 
abused by any priest, they 

should immediately contact their 
local County Prosecutor’s Office 

& the Diocese Victims 
Assistance Coordinator: Peggy 
Zanello at 973-879-1489.  You 

may also be in touch with either 
of the Diocesan Response 

Officers:  Rev. Msgr. James T. 
Mahoney, Vicar General & 

Moderator of the Curia, 973-777-
8818 ext 205 or Sister Joan 

Daniel Healy, S.C.C., 
Chancellor/ Delegate for 

Religious, 973-777-8818 ext 248. 
The entire text of the Policy of 

the Diocese of Paterson in 
Response to Complaints of 

Sexual Abuse is available on the 
diocesan website: 

www.patersondiocese.org. 

 

   $8,400      $11,600      $13,500 
   2016           2017             Goal 
  Actual         Actual 

Parish Phone 908-876-3515     Parish FAX 908-876-5277 

Please visit our website at www.stlukeparishlv.com 

$15,000 
 
 
 

  10,000 
 
 
 

    5,000 

Parish  F INANCES 

Ap r i l  8  &  9 ,  2017  

 
 

 

Find us at St. Luke Parish Long Valley, NJ 

 

 

mailto:Adoption@CatholicCharities.org
mailto:frmichaeldrury@gmail.com
mailto:kevincleary@embarqmail.com
mailto:lynertle@gmail.com
mailto:nina@stlukelv.org
mailto:christina@stlukelv.org
mailto:businessoffice@stlukelv.org
mailto:mike@stlukelv.org
mailto:gene@stlukelv.org
mailto:preschool@stlukelv.org
http://www.patersondiocese.org/
http://www.stlukeparishlv.com/


April 16, 2017 ~ Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

   

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 
           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

MASS  INTENT IONS  

Saturday, April 15 

8:00pm  Parishioners 

Sunday, April 16 

6:30am Parishioners 

7:45am Parishioners 

9:30am  Parishioners 

 11:15am Parishioners 

 Monday, April 17 

9:00am  No Mass 

Wednesday, April 19 

9:00am Doris Murphy 

Friday, April 21 

9:00am Bob Henry 

Saturday, April 22 

5:00pm  Kate Cleary 

Sunday, April 23 

7:45am Gabe LoSapio  

9:30am  Robert Kasiski 

 11:15am R. Frederick Patterson 
  

First Reading: Acts of the Apost les 10:34a, 37-43   
In th is passage,  Peter test i f ies that he and h is fo l lowers saw the mirac les performed by Chr ist ,  witnessed H is  
death,  and bel ieve in  H is  resurrec t ion.  Now they wi l l  proc la im to  al l  that  Chr ist  is  the Son of  God.  
  

Second Reading: Colossians 3:1-4  
Paul te l l s the Colossians that they wi l l  appear with Chr is t  in g lory.  They should be mindfu l  of  th ings above  
rather  than th ings on earth.   
  

Gospel:  John 20:1-9   
In v iv id detai l ,  John tel l s us that when Mary Magdalene v is i ted Chr ist ’ s tomb, the tomb was empty.  She to ld the 
apost les,  who ran to  the tomb, and saw the “wrappings”  on the ground. The d isc iple who entered f i r st  “saw 
and be l ieved. ”  

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS ~ Acts of the Apostles 2:42-47 ~ 1 Peter 1:3-9 ~ John 20:19-31 

 

   
Adult Spirituality & Meditation Deacon Ray Chimileski 908-832-6965 

Altar Care Pat DiGiorgio 908-832-5054 
Altar Servers Jackie Leach 908-876-9314 

Antioch Tony Amaral 201-618-4692 
Art & Environment Rhonda Donovan 908-684-9196 

Baptism Prep Dave & Jen Meehan 908-876-9818 
Building & Grounds Fred Fania 908-832-2561 
Boy Scout Troop 436 Glen Arndt 732-675-9658 
Career Transitions Bob Dunne 908-234-2793 

Choir ς Adult & Chimes Kathe deRose 908-876-9747 
Choir ς /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ϧ {!{ Charlie Briggs 908-813-2606 
Compassionate Hearts Dee Parker  908-343-1930 

CYO Basketball Mike Selvaggi 908-852-5041 
Eucharistic Ministers Michael Romano 973-895-3521 

Finance Council Ron Cohen 908-879-3056 
Good Works Ministry Laurie Briggs 908-813-2606 

The Jen Thibault Hospitality Comm. Nancy Blanchard 908-876-3359 
Eucharistic & Faith Outreach John Hennessy 518-573-9984 
Caring Hearts/Helping Hands Heather Temples 908-797-5395 

 Art Catalusci 908-876-9626 
Knights of Columbus Tony De Stefano 973-975-8684 

Lectors Ken Schmidt 908-832-2222 
Liturgical Formation Deacon Kevin Cleary 908-876-9242 

Liturgy of the Word w/Children Michelle Boiko 908-656-0882 
aŜƴΩǎ /ƻǊnerstone Stan Moyer 908-879-0906 
Operation ChillOut Deacon Ray Chimileski 908-832-6965 
Parish Playgroup Shelly Beyer 908-244-6975 

Rite of Christian Initiation Deacon Tom Healy 908-879-9451 
Special Needs Ministry Marie Peppas 908-832-9594 
Ushers / Welcomers Jim Moore 908-399-0270 
Wedding Consultant Lyn Ertle 908-876-3515 
²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊǎǘƻƴŜ Sharon Vuskalns 908-832-0633 

 

Volunteer Ministries and Supported Organizations 

3rd  Annual  
St. Luke Parish  

Car Raffle  

 

win a  

2017 AWD Buick Regal!  

$100/ticket 
(only 600 will be sold)  

Available after mass 

Drawing will take place on May 28 th.   
 Proceeds benefit St. Luke Parish. 

 

The 

Parish Office 

will be  

closed on  

Monday, April 17th 

and 

Tuesday, April 18th 

May the glory 
and the promise 

of this joyous time of year 
Bring peace 

and happiness to you, 

And may Christ, 
Our Risen Savior, 

always be there by your side 
To bless you. 

Happy Easter! 
Father Mike & Staff 



MINISTRY Announcements and Community News 

 
 

Sunday 04/16 
 

Monday 04/17 
 

Tuesday 04/18 
 

Wednesday 04/19 
 

Thursday 04/20 
 

Friday 04/21 
 

Saturday 04/22 

Sunrise Mass 
6:30am 

Mass 7:45am 

Mass 9:30am 

Mass 11:15am 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Office Closed  

Meditation 7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No Mass 

Facility Closed 

  

 
 
 
 
 

   

 God Squad 6:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9:00am Mass  

Adult Choir 7pm 

Building & 
Grounds 

Committee 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Menñs 
Cornerstone 6pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9:00am Mass 

Reconciliation 
4pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

5:00pm Mass 
    

          

              
 

 

Special Needs Mass & Social Event ~ Come join us as we 

celebrate with friends, family and community on Sunday, May 7
th

 at 
3pm. ALL ARE INVITED!! 
 

Save the Date for the Annual Wiffle Ball Tournament on 

Sunday, May 21
st

 at 12:30pm. Proceeds will benefit Sarah Crowley, a 
local teen battling cancer. Please get a team together and get 
registered for this fun day. More information and registration can be 
found at www.stlukelv.org. Sponsored by the God Squad. 
 

Help Wanted 

The Long Valley Community Assistance Program (LVCAP) is 
seeking a coordinator for their program ASAP.  This position works 
with the volunteer staff at the food pantry, organize church 
support, facilitate quarterly meeting and provide support and 
direction to the LVCAP staff as need. If interest, contact Susan 
Spina at susanspina@comcast.net.  

Opening for a Part-time RN is available immediately at the 
Assumption College for Sisters in Denville. Approximately 10-12 
hours per week. Flexible. Please send resume to Sister Joseph 
Spring at president@acs350.org.  

Aide Position Available ς (Preferably Male) to help a gentleman 
who had a stroke. One or Two days a week (flexible) for 4 hours 
each day. Duties include driving him to therapy, exercise and a 
companion/helper. If interested, call Kathe at 908-432-0870. 

 
St. Paul inside the Wall has several wonderful seminars coming up.  

Register today for ά/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎƛǎƳ ŦǊƻƳ {ŎǊŀǘŎƘ ς Making Sense: 
Questions ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǘέ on Saturday, April 29

th
. To find 

out more about this and other available courses visit 
www.insidethewalls.org.  
 

The Long Valley Knight of Columbus will be selling crosses after 

all masses next weekend in support of Persecuted Christians in the 
Middle East. Crosses are $10 which $5 will go to the Christian 
Refugee Relief Fund. The sale of each and every cross strengthens 
our ability to provide the refugees with financial support and 
humanitarian assistance. These crosses also serve as a daily reminder 
to pray for our suffering brothers and sisters in the Christian faith.  If 
you would like to order a cross or need further information please 
call Lou Monteforte at 908-462-4629. 

 

For Our Brothers and Sisters ~ Please pray for those who suffer 

the distress of illness and all of our parish homebound.  LŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ŀ 
family member, and would like to add someone to the prayer list, 
please contact Lyn at 908-876-3515. Also, let us know if a locally 
hospitalized or homebound relative would like to receive a visit from 
one of our Eucharistic Ministers.  

 

Operation Chillout Spring Tricky Tray ~ Friday, April 21
st

 at 

Vasa Park Hall in Hackettstown. Doors open at 6pm and admission is 
$10. Proceeds support NJ homeless Vets. Visit operationchillout.org 
for details. 
  

Thank you to everyone that took a tag from our Easter Giving Tree 
in the narthex or donated food for our Easter Food Drive.  All the 

families greatly appreciate your continued generosity! 
 

The All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast on April 23
rd

 will 

support 12 Teens who are going on a Mission Trip to Boston this June 
with Catholic Heart Work Camp.  They need to bring construction/ 
painting supplies to camp and need your help.  Please join us for a 
delicious breakfast and help make a difference in the lives of others. 
 

Lazarus Choir ~ This choir specifically sings at funerals. If you 

would like to be a part of this special group, please contact Kathe 
deRose at 908-876-9747. All are welcome! 
 

The Adult Choir rehearses every Thursday night at 7:30pm. For 

more information, call Membership Chair, Jackie Tridente at 867-
7320 or Kathe deRose at 876-9747. 
   

The /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘƻƛǊ needs you!  All children age 4 and older are 

welcome.  Contact Charlie or Laurie Briggs 813-2606 with questions 
or email us at charlie@superiorpowder.com.   
    

Sing Alleluia Sing! (SAS Choir) ~ This contemporary music group 

is open to all people 13 and over. For some exciting new music and a 
new look at old music give us a try. Please call Charlie Briggs at 813-
2606 or email at Charlie@superiorpowder.com with questions.  
    

Come join the Chime ChoirΦ ²ŜΩǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƴŜǿ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ LŦ ȅƻǳΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘǊȅ ƛǘ ƻǳǘΣ Ŏŀƭƭ ƻǊ ǎǇŜŀƪ ǘƻ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ YŀǘƘŜ 
deRose at 876-9747 or Linda Quinn at 689-3338.  

St. Luke Catholic Preschool   ~ Susan Keating, Director 

This weekôs Theme: Littl e Sprout!  

The Preschool is closed on Monday, April 17 th but will reopen on  

Tuesday, April 18th.  Have a wonderful Easter!  

 

http://www.stlukelv.org/
mailto:susanspina@comcast.net
mailto:president@acs350.org
http://www.insidethewalls.org/
http://www.operationchillout.org/
mailto:Charlie@superiorpowder.com
mailto:Charlie@superiorpowder.com


 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

Please check the website for your next class date/time . 

Note: NO CCD APRIL 16 ð HAPPY EASTER!  

Reminder: all Jr High Students and 2nd Grade Students need 

to sign in when attending mass.   

Sign in sheets are located in the narthex. 

All Confirmation Candidates  

Your next Confirmation Class is scheduled for  

Sunday, April 23rd.    

 Please confirm class times with your Catechist.  
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  

A beautiful tradition at Mass on Palm Sunday is the blessing of palms 
which we then take home with us. The palms are symbols that remind us 
of Jesusñ entry into Jerusalem, the sacrifice of His life, and the glory of 
his resurrection.  As a Church, we entered into the holiest week of the 
church year.  

We journey with Jesus to the cross and resurrection and we are given a 
new life through His resurrection.  All around us we see signs of the new 
life Jesus brings to us at Easter. The Easter lilies that decorate the altar 
steps bloom from a dark bulb planted in the ground. Jesus too died, was 
placed in a tomb, and rose to glorious new life.  

The holy water we use to bless ourselves as we enter the Main Sanctuary 
reminds us of our Baptism in the name of Jesus Christ. We are to grow 
in faith, hope, and love during this Easter season.  

The Paschal candle is lit on Easter Sunday and will remain lit throughout 
the Easter season.  It is a sign that the risen Christ is here with us to 
remind us that Jesus is the light of our lives and we are to follow that 
light.  

During this holy Easter season, may this be a time of hope, and a time of 
joy.  
       --  Maureen Murtagh, Director of Re ligious Education  
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Firs t  Euchar is t 
 

PARENT/CHILD  
PRACTICE DATES  

wil l  be held in  the main worship area ì please arr ive on 
t ime and enter  through the main doors. 

  Practice for the April 29th  ~ 10:00am Communion is on  
Wednesday, April 26th  at 4:30pm 

Practice for the April 29th  ~ 1:00pm Communion is on  
Wednesday, April 26th  at 6:00pm 

Practice for the May 6th  ~ 1:00pm Communion is on  
Thursday, May 4th  at 4:30pm 

Attendance is required and each Practice is specific to THAT First 
Eucharist, therefore you are unable to switch practice nights/times. 

Any questions please contact Maureen at 876-3515 or 
maureen@stlukelv.org  

 
 
 

        
It doesnñt matter what your present status is in the Catholic Church, or what your current family  

                             or marital situation is. It doesnñt matter what your past or present religious affiliation is. 
                           ALL  are Invited, Welcomed, Accepted, Loved and Respected at St. Luke Par ish. 

 

                         If youñre new and would like to join our parish family please fill out the form below. WELCOME. 
 

 

JOIN OUR PARISH FAMILY!!!  I f you have not had the opportunity to register your family with your St. Luke 
Parish Family, please visi t  our website (www.stlukeparishlv.com ), stop in the parish off ice to pick up a 

registration form or we can mail  one to you. Please give us your address  below and drop it  in the col lection 

basket, or mail  i t  to:  St. Luke Parish P.O. Box 416, Long Valley, NJ  07853.   
 

Yes!   I would l ike to register as a parishioner of St. Luke . 
 

Name: _______________________________  Address:_______________________________________________. 
 

***If you move to another parish, or change your address, please remember to notify the parish office.  *** 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 RELIGIOUS    EDUCATION 
 

 

 

L ike us on Facebook !  St.  Luke Rel ig ious 
Education  and fo l low us on TWITTER 

@StLukeCCD  

Vacation Bible School!  

 

Mark your calendars  

August 7 th  through August 1 1 th   
8:00am to 12:00pm  

More information coming soon ï look for registration in June 
Email Nina Dorlon at nina@stlukelv.org with questions 

http://www.stlukeparishlv.com/
mailto:nina@stlukelv.org

